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What is planned? 

Road resurfacing works will be carried out along 
Canterbury Road, between Punchbowl Road and 
King Georges Road.  

What work are we doing? 

Between Thursday 21 March and Friday 5 July 
2024 work will include: 

• Concrete slab replacements 

• Slab jacking 

• Crack sealing of joints  

Equipment used will include a jack hammer, 
excavator, concrete mixer, and a suction vacuum 
truck.  

When we’ll be working 

To minimise traffic disruption and maintain safety 
for workers and motorists, working hours are 
8pm to 5am, Sunday to Friday, from Thursday 21 
March to Friday 5 July 2024.  

We will endeavour to minimise traffic disruption 
and maintain safety for workers and motorists. 

No work will be done on Saturday nights or public 
holidays. All work is subject to site and weather 

conditions and may change without further 
notice. 

Managing our impacts 

Our work may be noisy at times. We have put 
measures in place to reduce the impact of this 
noise, including turning equipment off when not 
in use, positioning equipment away from homes 
and businesses and completing noisier tasks by 
midnight, where possible.  

During this work some parking may be impacted 
for short periods. We will advise residents of 
upcoming parking changes prior to work. If you 
regularly park along these roads, please join our 
mailing list to receive email updates. 

Changes to traffic conditions 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to 
ensure work zones are safe throughout works: 

• Partial lane closures will be in place at times 
along construction zones and may affect 
travel times.  

• Bus stops may be temporarily impacted. 
Please follow guidance from traffic 
controllers onsite.  

• We will ensure access to properties in and 
near the work zone are maintained as much as 

Road work on Canterbury Road, from 
Punchbowl to Wiley Park from March 
2024 

March 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government will be carrying out road resurfacing work on Canterbury 
Road, from Wiley Park to Punchbowl, as part of a major maintenance program 
to provide smoother and safer road surfaces with consistent driving conditions.  
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 Contact us 

 
 24-hour Construction Response Line  
1800 735 563 

info.harbour@ConnectSydney.com.au  

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/canterburyroad-ip 
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possible. 

• Mobile electronic message signs will provide 
advanced warning on any traffic changes 
throughout works.    

Please adhere to any speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signage.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping you up-to-date 

Further detail will be provided to affected 
community members as work progresses at each 
location. 

Subscribe to our mailing list to receive regular email 
updates at info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au with 
the subject heading “Subscribe me to Canterbury 
Road e-news”.  

Our call centre is open 24/7 to assist with any 
issues, concerns, or complaints. We apologise for 
any inconvenience caused and thank you for your 
patience during this important work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Location of works between Punchbowl Road and King Georges 
Road 
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